Paul Foley

From: Margaret Emerson [m.emerson.mv@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, May 13, 2017 3:25 PM

To: Paul Foley

Subject: Patient Centric proposal

Dear Mr. Foley,
As | am unable to attend the May 18th meeting, | am writing as a nurse and a friend of Geoff Rose.

| support having medical marajuana for patients who require it on Martha's Vineyard.

Geoff Rose has worked very hard to get the permits from the MDPH and is one of the few in Massachusetts
who has been successful.

| believe he will be a good neighbor wherever he goes. | was a renter in the 505 State Road building for 4 years
when he leased it to artists for studio space. Geoff was always careful to follow town rules and be respectful of
the neighbors in the area.

Sincerely,
Margaret Emerson, RN, PhD
Chilmark



